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NEWS OF THE WEEK 
  @Freckleton_CE        freckletonceprimary    www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  

Headteacher’s Mini-Mentions 
 

Thomas Rhodes in Year 5 for completing his ‘Toe by Toe’ 
intervention.  Ella Ashton in Year 2 for a lovelt 

description of the ‘Cave of Wonders’ in Aladdin. To 
the following children in Reception for fabulous 

guided reading: Gracie Southwell, Jacob 
Houldsworth, Harrison Jones, Oscar Fenwick, 

Oliver Martin, Scarlett Mott,  Emily Dixon, Erica Ruscoe, Thomas 
Chalk, Marshall Hayes-Gallagher, Katie Phelan, Harry Turcsanyi, 

& Lula-Belle Jolley.  

Congratulations! 
 

Bronze Reading 

Awards 

Ameilia Bird,  

Lucas Fairclough &  

Erica Ruscoe 
 

 House Point Totals this week 

 

Balderstone 

169 

 

Hillock 

155 

 

Marsh 

162 

 

Naze 

126 

 

Freckleton’s Shining Stars 
‘Shine like stars in the world’ Philippians 2:15  

 

Freckles Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

        
Sally Brookes Scarlett Mott Oliver Pepper 

James 

Hodge 

Theo 

Bellwood 
Lewis Taylor Layla Harrison Helena Ford 

 

With the warmer weather, please remember to send in full water bottles and 

named sun hats. However, please remember the weather is very changeable 

so children MUST bring a coat to school.   

Lots of children were caught out this week! Thank you    

Summer Term Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 29th June Year 2 Pedestrian Right Start Training Session 3 

Thursday 1st July Reception Class Pedestrian Right Start Training Session 3 

Friday 2nd July Year 1 Pedestrian Right Start Training Session 3 

Children’s Annual Reports out to Parents 

Tuesday 6th July Year 6 Class Trip to the Lake District 

Thursday 8th July Reception Class Pedestrian Right Start Training Session 4 

Friday 16th July 3.25pm School closes for the summer holiday 

Monday 19th July INSET Day 4: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 

Tuesday 20th July INSET Day 5: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 
 

 
Please label all items of clothing for your child, especially school tracksuit tops. 

If you label clothes using a pen or a marker, please check regularly it can be read as every 
time you wash it the writing fades. Thank you in advance for your support. 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/


 

Summer School Uniform 
With the warmer weather we have been experiencing we 

would like to make the following exception for the rest of 

term: Ties do not need to be worn, instead shirts/blouses can 

be worn open at the neck but these must be tucked in.   

Due to the warmer weather and summer term activity plans 

on School Tracksuit days children can just wear their navy PE shorts and 

sky blue T-Shirts with the school logo on them with their Tracksuit tops. 

Though due to the changeable weather you may want to send in the 

Tracksuit Bottoms in the school bags. 

 

PTFA Sponsored Fundraising Event 

Euro 2021 

 Football Fun Day 

This fund-raiser replaces the usual Spring Fair & Summer Sizzle Barbecue. 
As well as Football Fun, the children will be learning more about the country their class has been 

allocated. Children are asked to gain sponsorship for practising football skills on the school field. 

This event will take place on Friday 9th July. Children are permitted to wear Football Kits or colours 

of the Country and trainers     on this day to aid the smooth running of the Euro 2021 Football Fun 

Day. Children will be kept in their class  bubbles with allocated time slots for their bubble. 

 

All participants will receive a fun shoot football and a school branded water bottle for taking part 

on the day, which they then may keep. Please raise as much money through friends and family 

sponsorship which must be  brought in on the day. 

The money raised from the Euro 2021 Football Fun Day will go directly towards our new fundraising 

target of £12k to support the school in the purchase of more class sets of iPads. 

THANK YOU in advance of your support! 

Freckles Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

England Italy Scotland Germany Spain Wales France Netherlands 

 

When you send your child with a packed lunch, please 
remember they need a drink and if needed a spoon so 

they can eat their yoghurt etc. Thank you  

 

 

Mrs Banarsé is donating her 

beautiful long hair to the 

Little Princess Trust.  If you 

would like to support her with 

this, she is  asking that any 

monetary donations be sent 

to Trinity Hospice.  

Thank you 
 

 

Annual School Reports  

Your children’s reports are due home next Friday, if you require 
additional copies due to family circumstances, please let  

Mrs Sanders know in the School Office. 01772 632350 
 


